From: Janine Griffis

Sent: 31 August 2022 13:08

To: Tania Clifford

Cc: Alex Nicoll

Subject: Re: 41 Heath Street, Ref. 2022/2470/P and 2022/3075/A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.
Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so
extra vigilance is required.

Dear Tania,

Thank you for your email. Yes, the Forum withdraws the objection and thanks Wayne and
Silver for revising the proposal to better enhance the Plan area.

Janine

Sent from the all-new AOL app for i0OS

On Wednesday, August 31, 2022, 05:50, Tania Clifford <Tania.Clifford@camden.gov.uk>
wrote:

Dear Janine

The applicant has agreed to reduce the illuminance of the fascia sign to
400cd/m2 and to external trough illumination instead of internal. The
projecting sign remains non-illuminated. Would you now withdraw your
objection? Please see the revised drawings attached.

Kind regards

Tania Clifford
Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 6936
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From: Janine Giriffis <grifkohl@aol.com>

Sent: 27 July 2022 17:58

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 41 Heath Street, Ref. 2022/2470/P and 2022/3075/A

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or
for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting
to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Please find attached comments from the Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum.

And could you let us know you have received?

Many thanks,

Janine Griffis

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged
and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If
you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from
your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store
and process the data we hold about you and residents.



